
 

 

 
 
 

Please be advised that due to a lack of quorum, the Board of   

Adjustment meeting that was scheduled for  

Thursday, June 20th, 2024 has been CANCELLED!* 
 

 

*The application for Ira Sumkin, Appl# ZB22-010- “D” 

Variance- Addition for Block 18 Lot 19 – 58 Old Highway 28 

   will be carried to the meeting on July 18, 2024 at 7:30 p.m.    

   No additional notice will be provided. 

 
 


